
Student’s Name: _______________________________________________________________________

February 20: Registration begins for the Read-a-thon. Register your child
to be eligible for raffle prizes. To register and begin collecting donations, go to
www.pledgestar.com/donlon

February 27 - March 3: Track your child’s reading minutes for the week.
Enter reading minutes* in PledgeStar. All students registered on Pledgestar
will be eligible for raffle prizes. Drawing will be held daily during lunch recess.

February 27 - March 10: Finish collecting donations! And make sure all of
your child’s reading minutes are logged in PledgeStar to compete for class
and individual prizes.

DATE TITLE MINUTES READ

* Parents: All of your child’s reading from February 27 - March 3 can be counted!
This includes school work, audiobooks, bedtime stories and more! **


